
WEBSITE REDESIGN

JANUARY 2023



USER SURVEY JUNE 2021:

• Objective: To convert existing webpage templates to mobile-
responsive templates, while incorporating additional updates 
as determined by feedback from our community of website 
users

• Survey conducted in June 2021
• Email to 304Connects list
• Website and social media posts
• 844 complete responses (11% response rate)

• Majority of respondents were parents – 85%



SURVEY 2021: COMMON INFO



SURVEY 2021: EASE OF USE



MOBILE-FRIENDLY ACCESS

60% Mobile

39% Desktop

1%
Tablet

Media Used to Access the Website

Source: Google Analytics, 
1/1/2022-12/28/2022



RESULTS

3 Key Areas for Improvement:
• Navigation
• Search Function
• Mobile Experience



WEBSITE REFRESH
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Previous website
Address, phone, social media 
elements at top

Two menu bars

A lot of white space left-right

Quicklinks

2 Column format



BETA DESIGN 1
Moved all menu bar items to top

Kept translation and search at top

Improved Search – within the 
coding, metatags, descriptions

Wrong font, off brand

Fingerlinks – interfered with image 
layout

Too many quick links – redundancy

News and events easy to find

Too much white space horizontally

Added Our Vision elements



FINAL DESIGN 

Changed font to match brand

Removed Fingerlinks

Combined Quicklinks

Changed Quicklink labels
(PushCoin, Home Access Center)

Reduced white space

Added Contact Us and moved social 
media links to the footer



MOBILE-FRIENDLY ACCESS Translation and 
search easy to access 
at the top

Automatically opens 
to menu bar, for easy 
navigation – School 
list drop down – all 
above the scrolling 
banner

Easy access to 
address and phone 

Quick links are big for 
easy finger clicks

Previous Website

Hard to 
find 
school 
sites, 
search



COMMUNICATIONS
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• Thurs Dec 15 – Beta link shared with BOE, and all 
Geneva CUSD employees

• Friday Dec 16 – Campaign to inform community 
began:

• Web news article
• Banner on website
• Social media posts began
• Email blast Jan 3 to all 304 Connects

• Wed Jan 4 – Alert message on website, new site 
began transition at 10 AM



THANK YOU
SANDY MANISCO

SMANISCO@GENEVA304.ORG
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